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Watts Remy

From: Eric Squires <eric@ericsquires.com>
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2019 2:00 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Jerry Ritter
Subject: PLEASE SUPPORT HB 2577-A

PLEASE SUPPORT HB 2577-A 
  
Dear Chair Dembrow, Vice-Chair Olsen and Committee Members: 
  
HB 2577-A  resolves an interpretation issue with ORS 222.750, Section 5. Please amend Section 5. HB 2577 proposes 
using LUBA’s own language. The bill emerged from the House with a 50 to 4 endorsement. 
  
ORS 222.750 is the “island” annexation law. It was amended through HB 2760 back in 2007. One of the new provisions 
(Section 5) required that residents targeted for forced annexation under section 750 receive at least 3 years’ notice 
from the time the annexation is announced until the time it is finalized.     
 
Please consider this for a citizen who found themselves in an Urban Growth Boundary Expansion 
Area!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Eric Squires 
17172 SW Rider Ln, Beaverton, OR 97007 
503.807.3899 
Eric@EricSquires.com 


